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Comisión Nacional del Mercado de Valores 
 
 

Madrid, 6 June 2022 
 
 
 
Pursuant to the Consolidated Text of the Securities Market Act approved by 
Royal Legislative Decree 4/2015, of 23 October, Acerinox, S.A. (“the 
Company” or “Acerinox”) hereby announces the following: 

 
INSIDE INFORMATION 

 
 
As a continuation of the inside information published on 3 June 2022 (registration 
number 1462), Acerinox informs that the Company’s Board of Directors meeting 
today has unanimously agreed not to continue with the preliminary conversations 
with Aperam, S.A. to study a possible corporate operation. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Kind regards, 
Luis Gimeno Valledor 
Secretary of the Board of Directors of Acerinox, S.A. 
 


